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First name: Steven

Last name: Drobot

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I think it is important for any transactions, and changes to wilderness areas need to be made public

and available for all to see.  Please do not let any person, corporation, or outfitter, able to apply or renew permits

without being made publicly available for comment.  

Protecting wilderness areas is vital and all outfitters need to be deemed responsible to operate within these

areas.

 

Sincerely,

Steven Drobot

 

 


